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July 14, 2025 

 
 
Dear FPPC BBQ Supporter, 
 

Here we are again. This year marks the 25th year that we have been working together as a consolidated group of companies 
and individuals that do more than talk. Because of your support of the FPPC over the years we have made great strides in the 
future growth of our industry, assured the well-being of our families, and helped make the world a better place for the people 
in it. We sincerely thank you for your past support of the FPPC Annual Barbeque and Social. As you undoubtedly recognize, our 
elected officials have a huge bearing on the direction of Florida and our nation. Your attendance and continued support of this 
annual event has enabled our industry to help give worthy candidates for public office the economic resources they 
need to run successful campaigns. We extend that support to individuals who understand the significant role our industry plays in 
helping feed the world while affording tens of thousands of us the opportunity to support our families and communities. We 
all need to be actively involved in the political process so that we have a voice in what our future will be. 

This year’s event is scheduled on Thursday, October 16th, at the RP Funding Center, 701 W. Lime Street, Lakeland. It promises to be 
another great event. Given the overwhelming response in past years and the significance of local elections to our industry, we 
expect to reach capacity and sell out early as we did last year. We ask that you give this event your thoughtful consideration and 
reserve your tickets and tables as soon as possible. In the coming weeks, online ticket ordering will open and you can place your 
ticket and corporate table order through the FPPC website www.flphosphatepcinc.com, Annual BBQ page. If paying by credit 
card, you will be directed to the credit card site for payment. If paying by check, you can place your ticket and table orders and 
click the payment box and select “Pay by Check.” Send your checks in promptly to the address noted on the order page. You 
may print the order form, complete, and send in with your check. Make checks payable to FPPC. 

We look forward to seeing you on October 16th. We want to see all 1,300 seats occupied and we encourage you to invite your 
employees to fill those seats. Again, we thank you for your support and all you do to make our industry a great example of 
what American business can be. 

 

 

  
Bruce Bodine 
Chief Executive Officer, The Mosaic Company 

 
Rachel Garland 
Manager, Government & Industry Affairs, Nutrien 

Karen Swager 
Executive Vice President Operations, The Mosaic Company 

 
Mike Dirham 
Vice President, Phosphate Operations, Nutrien 

  
Chris Martus Jeff Clyne 
Vice President, Mosaic Fertilizer, LLC Board of Directors, Mid-State Industrial Corporation 

Sincerely, 

http://www.flphosphatepcinc.com/
http://www.flphosphatepcinc.com/

